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City of Stockton

To: Director of Municipal Utilities

From: Rodrigues, Peter

CC:

Date: 2/28/2018

Re: Reinstatement

Comments: To whom it may concern,

I would like to start by saying thank you for taking the time to read my request. I am 
formally requesting to be reinstated to my former position of Collection Systems 
Operator for the City of Stockton.

I had left the City Of Stockton for employment at Oro Loma in San Lorenzo. They 
offered me a similar position within their establishment with an increase in pay and 
fully paid benfits.  I have come to realize that it is not just about money. You have to 
be happy with your job and enjoy coming to work. I really enjoyed coming to work
every day here in Stockton and would like to be reinstated to Collections Systems 
Operator for the City of Stockton.

Thank you,

Peter Rodrigues
February 28, 2018


